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Comments: I am totally against a further charge to individuals for exporting the power from their 
solar panels. We are already paying a daily rate for infrastructure. The policy change is a backward 
step for renewable energy. I have never made a profit from my solar panels and by the time i break 
even i will need to upgrade. If this policy goes ahead that would be in doubt. Shame on these 
backward greedy proposals.  
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